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March 2, 2023

You Are Invited to the 2023 K-8 Spring Performance!
Dear Newmark K-8 Parents,

You and your family are invited to the Newmark K-8 Spring Performance on Friday, March 24, 2023 at 10:00
AM.

The entire performance should last about one hour.  Family members are welcome to attend the
performance. The 10:00 AM performance is for students in Ms. Fagan/Ms. Halma, Ms. McCarty, Mrs. Necci
and Mrs. Demko's classes.  Family members are welcome to attend the performance.  Please use the link to
below to register the number of your family members who will attend:

K-8 Spring Performance – 10:00 AM RSVP
Deadline to RSVP: Monday, March 20, 2023

Please plan to arrive at 9:45 AM, 15 minutes early, on Friday, March 24, 2023, so we can start the show on
time.  Newmark is located at 1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ  07076.  We look forward to this special
event and hope that you and your family are able to attend.

Sincerely,

Ms. Gina M. Borea
Principal

cc: Dr. Regina M. Peter, Executive Director
 Ms. Cynthia Allman, Executive Director

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/VMOFvPdhjFombarConDD8A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRl4jPOP0Q6aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZmFjZWJvb2suY29tL05ld21hcmstRWR1Y2F0aW9uLTE3OTExNTk1ODgwMjAzN1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZABOAAFkx2BK61Iac2xldnlAbmV3bWFya2VkdWNhdGlvbi5jb21YBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/hQtM5jhp0pWfQOYIywNHWQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRl4jPOP0QraHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaW5zdGFncmFtLmNvbS9uZXdtYXJrZWR1Lz9obD1lblcHc2Nob29sbUIKZABOAAFkx2BK61Iac2xldnlAbmV3bWFya2VkdWNhdGlvbi5jb21YBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/H3oaNiq8znl537EY_yoBvA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRl4jPOP0RCaHR0cHM6Ly9hcHAuc21hcnRzaGVldC5jb20vYi9mb3JtL2ZlZThkM2U2N2M4YTQ0ZmZhZjMwZjY3ZTU1MjQyZWQ2VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpkAE4AAWTHYErrUhpzbGV2eUBuZXdtYXJrZWR1Y2F0aW9uLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~
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